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Christmas is Coming…Please can you support us? 
Donate a Raffle /Tombola Prize 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
I am writing to you all to ask for your support please.  As you are aware we are doing things a little differently 
this year for Christmas, due mainly to the fact that we have to prioritise having as much teaching time as 
possible with the children.  However we do have plans for some Christmas events and rather than asking you 
to pay for tickets, we wanted to ask for donations to a couple of the events we are doing. 
 
On Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th December our Year 1 & Year 2 children will be having a Christingle Event 
which will hopefully capture the magic of Christmas. The event will be held outside the main building and we 
will have a kind of Christmas fair and refreshments.   
 
We have launched our Fundraising Team again this week which is a combination of parents and school staff 
who will be working hard to help the school raise money to provide the children with plenty of exciting and 
enriching experiences.   
 
How can you help? 
On the evening of these 2 events, we will be having some craft stalls which will be run by the older children 
in school but also we were hoping to have a raffle or tombola store and that is where we wanted your 
support. 
 
If you are able to re-gift something that is unopened and new, or you are willing to make a donation for the 
tombola or raffle then we’d hugely appreciate it.  It can be anything you think would be appropriate for 
Christmas for both children and adults.   Starting from Monday next week we will be accepting gifts for the 
tombola / raffle up until Wednesday 24th November.   
 
Also if you run or work for a local business who may be able to offer us a prize or donation we’d really 
appreciate it.  If you wish to discuss this then please email me and I will get in touch.  Thank you so much for 
your continued support.  We’re going to have such a lovely Christmas this year.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Dave Williams 
(Headteacher) 
 
 

 

 
 


